
 
 
 

Veterans’ House Canada to Break Ground on  
New Supportive Housing in Edmonton 

 

Edmonton, AB – Veterans’ House Canada is pleased to announce the 
Groundbreaking Ceremony for its second permanent, supportive housing 
project for Veterans, to be held on Thursday, September 4, 2025, in 
Edmonton’s Athlone neighborhood. 

This important milestone marks the beginning of construction for a 
purpose-built home dedicated to Veterans experiencing homelessness. The new 
Edmonton Home is part of Veterans’ House Canada’s national mission to 
provide safe, affordable, and community-oriented housing that addresses the 
root causes of homelessness among Veterans and supports their reintegration 
into civilian life. 

Event Details: 

Date: Thursday, September 4, 2025​
Time: 10:00 AM​
Location: 13015 128th Ave NW, Edmonton, AB​
 

Rain Location: Athlone Community League Hall  

– 13010 129 St NW, Edmonton, AB T5L 1J3 

Event Highlights: 
●​ Project Overview and Vision 

●​ Remarks from Lead Donors and Veterans’ House Canada Leadership​
 



●​ Keynote Guest Speaker​
 

●​ Acknowledgements from Elected Officials​
 

●​ Attendance by dignitaries from all levels of government​
 

●​ Participation from Veteran support organizations, community partners, 
and donors​
 

Veterans, community members, media, and supporters are invited to RSVP, 
attend, and commemorate this key building project.  

Media Contact & RSVP: 
John Atoyebi​
Marketing and Communications Manager​
613-502-0136 
E. communications@veteranshousecanada.ca 
 
Michael Schneider, CD 
Edmonton Veteran Support Manager​
587-357-7464​
E.veteran.support.edm@veteranshousecanada.ca 
www.veteranshousecanada.ca 
 
 
 

http://www.veteranshousecanada.ca
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